Framing Jonesville’s Future

The public was invited to a meeting at the Jonesville Presbyterian Church on March 7, 2018, to hear the results of the community survey and to prioritize the issues identified by that public involvement
effort. Lisa Miller, MMK Consulting, facilitated the meeting. Participants put the following priority on the results of the community survey:

Redevelopment of Klein Tool/Vaco Building

Rec Center/Activities

Development of the St Joseph River as a Water Trail

Preservation of Historic Structures

Enhancement of Natural Resources (e.g., river, ponds, wetlands, floodplains, etc.)
Housing

Shops

Parking

Jobs

Industrial Park Improvement/Marketing

Grocery Store

Walking Trails

Coffee/Tea

Dial a Ride Expansion

Sidewalks

Improve the appearance of the M-99 Corridor south of US-12 in Jonesville

Utility and tax bill payments at Jonesville City Hall
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